
        GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Tuesday, February 11, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Deli Sub Sandwich 

   Crunchy Chicken Tenders  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS:  Samantha Cervantes  

    Seth Hyland  

 

1. Would you like to wish a Happy Valentine’s Day to a friend in a fun way? Buy Dum 

Dum grams during lunch in the cafeteria. Grams will be delivered to your friends on 

Valentine’s Day during advisory. Sales start Monday, February 10th and end on 

Thursday, February 13th. You can write a personalized message. The Grams are only $1 

and the proceeds will benefit the Red Cross. Surprise a friend by buying your Dum Dum 

Gram today! 

 

2. The District 105 Speech Team will have a meeting after school in the large gym on 

Thursday. All members of the Speech Team are invited to come as a chance to perform 

on stage in front of their other Speech Team peers before the Speech & Drama festival 

this coming Saturday. Some performances may go beyond 4:00, so please try to arrange a 

ride for 4:30. Don’t worry if your performance isn’t perfect! We just hope everyone can 

make it! If you have any questions, see Mr. Ingwersen or your Speech Team coach. 

 

3. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school TODAY in Mr. Ingwersen’s 

room to continue preparing for the Winter Dance. See Mr. Ingwersen if you have 

questions. 

 

4. Today is the first home volleyball game for the Gurrie Girls volleyball team.  Come cheer 

on your Gurrie tigers! The concession stand will be open for pizza and snacks. 

 


